M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		KAREN BYRD, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

		
FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
	MS. LINDA BLACK, DIRECTOR ELEMENTARY T&L
	MS. JENNY WATSON, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT-LEARNING SUPPORT SERVICES

DATE:	JANUARY 24, 2019

RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN KHAN ACADEMY AND BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS

Attached is a memorandum of agreement for the use of ESSA approved Khan Academy intervention for students district-wide in Boone County Schools who are struggling with math.  Students 13 and younger must have parental permission to use this program.  LSS has created a letter for parents to explain the program, ask the need for permission and the option to opt out.  Khan Academy is a web site application and related application programming interfaces as well as other online services.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I recommend the Board approve this memorandum of agreement as presented.


Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



